

MINISTER OF NATIONAL DEFENCE FOR AIR.

November 9, 1944

Ers. E.H. Campbell, 250 Queensway Avenue, Humber Bay, Toronto, Ontario.

Dear Ers. Campbell:

I am writing to say that all ranks of the Royal Canadian Air Force join me in warmly congratulating you and the members of your family on the honour and distinction which have come to your son, Flight Lieutenant Edward Alexander Campbell DFC, through the award of the Distinguished Flying Cross for great gallantry in the performance of his duty while serving with No. 514 Squadron of the Royal Air Force.

The citation on which this award was made

reeds as follows:

"In air operations this officer has displayed skill, courage and fortitude of the highest order."

The personnel of the Force are proud of your son's fine Service record.

With kindest personal regards

Yours sincerely,

Minister of Metional Defence for Air